
  Stewardship Goal: $163,350.00 for fiscal year  
  July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2018 

Budgeted Weekly 
   $ 3,141.34 

Collections:  January 27, 28 / 2018    $ 2,111.80 

Difference                                                                                           $ 1,029.54 

  
 

  

 
 
THIS WEEK AT ST. 
CLARE 
 
 
 
Sunday 
—After 9:00 a.m. Mass—Snacks, Friendship Hall  
—Today, CCD is cancelled 
—Next Sunday, CCD resumes, 10:30 a.m., base-
ment of Friendship Hall 
 
Monday 
—6:30 Choir Practice 
—Scouts, Friendship Hall 
 
Tuesday 
—6:30 p.m. Scouts, Friendship Hall 
 
Wednesday 
—Scouts, Friendship Hall 
 
Thursday 
 
Friday 
 
Saturday 
—6:30 p.m.-6:50 p.m. Confessions 

____________________________________ 

 
LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 

 
Saturday, November 24 
Lector: Fred de Rosset 
Extraordinary Ministers: Carolyn Jarvis, Janey 
West 
 
Sunday, November 25 
Lectors: Julie LeBrun, Pat Hickey 
Extraordinary Ministers: Tom Karasienski, Isidro 
Cadena, Bruce Fraley, Linda Fraley, Lynn Feltner 
Greeter:  Regina Jacobs 
 
Saturday, December 1 
Lector: Carol de Rosset 
Extraordinary Ministers: Pat Calie, Fred de Rosset 
 
Sunday, December 2 
Lectors: Mike Berheide, Debby Gray 
Extraordinary Ministers: Christy Pryor, Amy 
Poynter, Donna Jeck, Marge Cummings  
Greeter: Isidro Cadena 
  
Snacks: December 2 
Karen Heid, Pat Hickey, Donna Jeck, Cora 
LePorin, Mary Schenk, Carolyn Jarvis 
______________________________________ 
STEWARDSHIP  November 17-18: 

Budgeted Weekly        $  2,968.07 
Regular Masses        $  1,027.00 
Difference          $  1,941.07 
Second Collection       $     373.00 
_________________________________________ 
 

Holy Mass Schedule/Intentions: 

 

Sat., Nov. 24-  5:00 p.m. (OLMV) Pro Populo 

      7:00 p.m.(St. Clare) +Katherine Christensen 

Sun., Nov. 25-  9:00 a.m.(St. Clare) +Joe & Catherine O’Friel 

      11:00 a.m.(St. Clare)Catholic Extension Donors 

      11:45 a.m.(St. Paul) Catholic Extension Donors 

Mon., Nov. 26- No Mass 

Tues., Nov. 27- 5:00 p.m.(OLMV) Catholic Extension Donors 

Wed., Nov. 28- 6:00 p.m.(St. Paul) Catholic Extension Donors 

Thur., Nov. 29- 8:00 a.m.(St. Clare) +Katherine Christensen 

Fri., Nov. 30-  No Mass 

Sat., Dec. 1-  5:00 p.m. (OLMV) Catholic Extension Donors 

                           7:00 p.m.(St. Clare) Catholic Extension Donors 

Sun., Dec. 2-  9:00 a.m. (St. Clare) Catholic Extension Donors 

      11:00 a.m.(St. Clare)Catholic Extension Donors 

      11:45 a.m.(St. Paul) Pro Populo 

___________________________________________________ 

Book of Prayer Needs and Requests 
Please, in Christian charity, pray for these friends and parishion-
ers who have asked for assistance: Elise Andre, Rita Ballinger, 
Kirk Baumgardner, Jamey Curtis, Julie Gifford, Marci Griffin, 
Jasmin Hardin, Karen Kuntz, Lois Lear, Kim Murphy, Lee Mur-
phy, Carol Norman, David O’Connor, Mike Roark, Gene & 
Mary Startzman, John Wallhausser, Bill White, Phil Williams, 
Angie Wright. 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Wednesday Bible Study will resume on November 28 at 6:00 
p.m. for the Advent season, in Friendship Hall. We will be study-
ing the Infancy Narratives, using the Little Rock Scripture Study 
program. All are welcome. 
____________________________________________________  
 
 
 
 
Welcome to Aleigha Therese, Elias Matteo, and Miguel Au-
gustine, newest members, by baptism, of the Body of Christ and 
our St. Clare family. They are the children of Landi and Stephen 
Cranstoun. 
________________________________________________ 
 
                      
 
 
 
 
Mark your calendars, young and old:  St. Nicholas will visit the 
Parish on December 6! More information to follow. 
________________________________________________ 
Rediscover the joy in preparing for Christmas. Sign up for 
free at:  BestAdventEver.com/YoureInvited 
________________________________________________ 

St. Clare Catholic Church  +  622 CHESTNUT STREET  
BEREA, KY 40403  +  859-986-4633 

E-mail: stclare@cdlex.org + webpage: www.stclareberea.org 
Office Hours: Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday:  9:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m. 

Pastoral Staff Fr. Gary Simpson, Pastor gsimpson@cdlex.org 606-219-0400 

Pastoral Associate  Deacon John Roche jroche@cdlex.org 859-986-4633 

Music Director Ed Forester edward.forester@gmail.com 859-868-8616 

Office Manager  Marie Rowland     mrowland@cdlex.org               859-986-4633 

 

Baptism: Baptismal preparation is required of all parents prior to the celebration of baptism.  Please call parish office for an  

appointment. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday: 6:30 p.m.—6:50 p.m. 

Anointing of the Sick: Please inform the parish office when someone needs a  visit from a priest. 

Marriage Preparation:  Make arrangements with the parish office at least six months before the intended wedding. 

Visitation of Sick and Homebound: If you or a member of your family is in the hospital, privacy acts prohibit ministers from ob-
taining names through the hospital; therefore, you must contact the parish if you would like a visit.  Also, please contact the 
parish to request homebound visits if you become ill. 

          

Announcements/Anuncios 
 

………………………………………………….. 
Second Collection Next Weekend, December 1-2 

Our second collection next weekend is for the St. Clare Building and Maintenance Fund. 
……………………………………………………...  

  
 
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS BASKET TOYS 
 

In order for this wonderful program to continue, we need your help! 
In past years, the Hasbro toy company has made a large donation to our Christmas basket program, 
but this year we will not receive toys from them. As a result, we are asking you to help gather toys. 

Soon, we will include a more comprehensive list of toys needed, but for now, look for: 
 

Legos, Lincoln Logs, KNex, building blocks, magnetix, tractors/trucks/cars, dolls and doll house fur-
niture, play kitchen and food sets, puzzles, stacking toys, headphones, basketballs and soccer balls. 

Please note, we do not give away toy guns or military toys. 
 

 Beginning in December, we will have a container in the Narthex of the Church in which to place 
your donations. 

……………………………………………………. 

A second Lector Training will be held on Saturday, Dec. 1, 2018 for those who were unable to 
attend the lector training on Nov. 17. The training will be held at St. Clare from 1:00—2:00 p.m. and 
is mandatory for all lectors who did not attend on Nov. 17. Please contact Deacon John if you have 

any questions, at jroche@cdlex.org or 859-986-4633.
……………………………………………………….   


